
Year 11 students - I am so proud of the way that you as Year 11 students 
embraced the challenge of two rounds of Mock exams and a full summer 
GCSE exam programme. You were the first year group to do so since 2019 
and you aced it! I can't wait to celebrate your amazing results with you all 

in August – Mrs Pugh

Year 7 students - I am proud that, despite not having Taster Days due to 
Covid, and being the largest ever year group in Hinchingbrooke School's 

history, you have come together as a unit and are an integral part of 
the HBK community – Mr Milner

Year 10 students - I am proud of how you embraced Work Experience. Since 
coming back this Summer term you have shown a real maturity towards your 

studies. I am also incredibly proud of how inclusive a year group you are and how 
you support each other during difficult times, both in the classroom and beyond. 
During your first full GCSE exam you demonstrated a real passion for success and 
embraced the challenges exams bring. I'm looking forward to next year and know 

that you will all rise to the occasion - Mr Hobley

Year 8 students - This year has been a tough year and you have met every 
challenge with positivity and kindness. I am so proud of you all and look 

forward to our KS4 journey together – Mrs Nichols

Year 9 students – Despite a journey of challenges, ups and downs, we 
have worked together and come out the other side.  Although it was our 
first full year back at school, I look forward to the many achievements to 
come. Thank you for welcoming me into the Year 9 community, here’s to 

the next two years – Miss King

Sixth Form students - Whether through their leadership roles, their academic 
progress and achievements or their participation in the wider life of the school, 

HBK Sixth Formers make us proud every day. We take pride in the fact that Sixth 
Formers set an example to younger students in the school, providing someone to 

aspire to in the future – Mrs Moyes & Mrs Black 


